
Medium Term Plan: Summer 1 2022- 2023 – Year 2    

  
 

Summer  1  

Weeks 1 
17.4.23 

2 
24.4.23 

3 
1.5.23 

Coronation Day – Fri 
Walk to the park - Tues 

Bank Holiday - Mon 

4 
8.5.23 

Bank Holiday – Mon 
KS2 SATs 

5 
15.5.23 

KS1 SATs 

6 
22.5.23 

English 
 
 

Daily: 
Handwriting/Spellings 

 
 

Mon: GPS 
T/W/Th: Moderation 

Fri: Reading 
 
 
 

Daily:  
Handwriting/Spellings 

 
Mon: GPS 

T/W/Th: Narrative 
writing 

Fri: Reading 

Daily:  
Handwriting/Spellings 

 
Mon: Bank Holiday 
T/W/Th: Narrative 

writing 
 Y2 GPS SATs 

Fri: Reading 

Daily:  
Handwriting/Spellings 

Handwriting 
 

Mon: Bank Holiday 
T/W/Th: Narrative 

writing 
Fri: Reading 

Daily:  
Handwriting/Spellings 

 
Mon: GPS 

Y2 Reading SATs 

Daily:  
Handwriting/Spellings 

 
Mon: GPS 

T/W/Th:  Poetry 
Fri: Reading 

 

Maths Fractions 
Fri: Arithmetic 

Fractions 
Fri: Arithmetic 

The 4 Operations & 
Time 

 Fri: Arithmetic 

The 4 Operations & 
Time 

 Fri: Arithmetic 
 

Y2 Maths SATs Time 
Fri: Arithmetic 

 

Geography: 
Fieldwork 

  Planning the enquiry  
 

To investigate our local 
area.  
To explore what change 
is needed in our local 
area. 

 

Data and presentation 
of Collection  

 
To collect and present 

data to answer a 
question. 

Data and presentation 
of Collection  

 
To collect and present 

data to answer a 
question. 

Communicating our 
results 

 
To share ideas about 
change.  

 

Music:  
Technology 
 

Listen to, and make 
observations about, a 
variety of live and 
recorded music 

Experiment changing 
and combining sounds 
through technology. 

 
Offer and receive 

comments about my 
own and others’ work, 
including discussing 

musical structure. 

   Experiment changing 
and combining sounds 

through technology 
 

 

Offer and receive 
comments about my 
own and others’ work, 
including discussing 
musical structure.  
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Science:  
 
 

Pre-assessment,  
 
Name offspring and 
identify parent animal. 

Know and understand 
reproduction and the 
life cycle of some 
living animals. 

 
 

 Know and understand 
the life cycle of some 
living animals – 
including 
categorisation. 

Know and understand 
the life cycle of some 
living animals – 
naming some stages. 

RE  
 

      

DT Focused tasks – 
making axles. 

Make your vehicle 
design. 

Make your vehicle 
design. 

Make your vehicle 
design. 

Complete and evaluate 
against design brief. 

 

ICT     
 

Reviewing prior use of 
spreadsheets   

Copying and Pasting   
 

Totalling tools   

 Using a spreadsheet to 
add amounts   

Creating a table and 
block graph 

 

PE:   
Tuesday & 
Wednesday: 
 

Striking and fielding 
Team work 

Striking and fielding 
Team work 

Striking and fielding 
Team work 

Striking and fielding 
Team work 

Striking and fielding 
Team work 

Striking and fielding 
Team work 

PSE and 
citizenship:  
 

Daily: Newsround and 
discussion 

 
 

Bodily Autonomy and 
Safe and Unsafe 

secrets 

Daily: Newsround and 
discussion 

 
 

To consider their 
responsibilities now 
and compare these 

with when they were 
younger 

Daily: Newsround and 
discussion 

 
 

To understand how the 
needs of babies and 

young children are met 
by their families 

Daily: Newsround and 
discussion 

 
 

To understand that not 
all families are the 
same, but that love 

and care should be at 
the heart of all 

families  

Daily: Newsround and 
discussion 

 
Everyone Welcome – 

What the Jackdaw 
Saw  

Daily: Newsround and 
discussion 
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 Target Time/ 
Homework: 

Spellings, times tables, Number bonds.  


